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45 Pickett Street Footscray Vic 3011 

23 October 2021 

Dear Church Members, 

 

The Victorian Government has issued new restrictions effective from 11:59 PM on Thursday  

21 October 2021; accordingly, starting Sunday, 24 October 2021, the church will open for 

members to attend indoor worship with a maximum number of 20 people if everyone present is 

fully vaccinated (*).  

 

The Sunday services will also be streamed via Church ZOOM 8459451045 from 10:30 am. 

 

In order to maintain the Church's COVID-Safe Plan, and due to the limited number of attendees,  

please contact Deacon Hong Phuoc Le in advance, by phone 0475 829 798 or email  

hongphuoc_le@yahoo .com.au to register for attending service at church. Thank you for your  

understanding and cooperation. 

 

We will endeavour to keep you informed of future changes.  

 

In the Love of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

(*) You are considered fully vaccinated against COVID-19 for the purposes of attending a venue 
if: 

• you have received both doses of the COVID-19 vaccine (present digital certificate on 
phone or printed certificate) , or 

• you have a valid medical exemption to COVID-19 vaccination issued by an authorised 
medical practitioner, or 

• you are aged under 16. 

Sources:  https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/how-we-live#religion-and-ceremony 

 

Please keep an eye on the church's announcements during worship services and on the church's 

website  www.vecamelbourne.com.au 

 

https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/how-we-live#religion-and-ceremony
http://www.vecamelbourne.com.au/

